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Askin, Tim

From: Jerry Holbus <jholbus@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 3:16 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: 2716 E. Belleview Place Driveway
Attachments: FormerDriveway_2716EBelleview.jpg; NewDriveway_2716EBelleviewPl.jpg; 

closeup_NewDriveway_2716EBelleviewPl.jpg

Hello Tim, 
 
I spoke with your colleague Karlen and she referred me to you.  Last week, my neighbor Bob Travis poured a new concrete 
driveway that we share (I purchased an easement) and it appears to me there is a problem with how it was poured.  The slope 
appears to drift water to my house (the driveway has lost the concavity--for the water to settle in the middle--that existed in the 
original driveway).  Picture attached of the original lay of the driveway.  My house is on the left side.   
 
I pointed the slope out to the concrete contractor and he did not take this information well; he got extremely upset.  I met with 
the owner of the business, Gabriel Nelson and he is (to be kind) avoiding the issue.   
 
I believe their work has been performed wrong and should be investigated.  I have included 2 pictures of an indication of how 
the water flows.  In this case, Bob was cleaning out his garage with a hose and the run-off stained the driveway and marked the 
path.  You can see that even with a small stream of water coming from Bob's garage, the water goes over my window well.  My 
thinking is when it rains, it will run into the wells and bank on the house.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at 414.614.1903.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Jerry Holbus 
 
--  
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Jerome W. Holbus 
414-614-1903 (cell) 
__________________________________________________________ 


